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CONSIDERATION OF A REQUEST FOR A VARIANCE TO REDUCE THE REQUIRED NUMBER
OF PARKING SPACES FROM 270 TO 95 - (VAR-1122-00003, Parcel Number 22-30-16-30374-000-
0801, Gulf Coast Consulting, Inc.)

PUBLIC HEARING, FIRST AND FINAL READING (QUASI-JUDICIAL)

(Speaker - Nick Colonna, Planning & Development Services Director)

NOTE: The applicant is requesting a variance to reduce the required number of parking spaces from 270 to 95
for a proposed physical rehabilitation hospital in the M-1 (Light Industrial) Zoning District.

ACTION: (Approve - Deny) VAR-1122-00003.  Public hearing, first and final reading (quasi-judicial).
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